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You have been told what the Eternal One requires of you:
only to do justly, to love mercy, and to walk humbly with your God.
- Micah, 6:8





Av/Elul 5775

August 2015

Dear Members and Friends of Temple Micah,

I am pleased and honored to be writing to you as I step into the role of Rabbi at Temple Micah. I would like to take this opportunity to extend my sincere thanks to the Search Committee, and a special thanks to Adrienne Rubin and Larry Leder, for helping to ease my transition into this new role. It has been a pleasure to get to know some of you this summer and I look forward to getting to know the entire community as we embark on this journey together.

For the past four years I have been working as the Director of Community Learning at the Reconstructionist Rabbinical College. In this role, I create opportunities for individuals and communities to engage with vibrant, progressive approaches to Jewish life. I am most proud of my work as Executive Editor of ritualwell.org. Ritualwell is a website of traditional and innovative Jewish rituals where one can find, create and share Jewish rituals of all kinds. From our website, to our blog, to our social media presence, it is truly a privilege to virtually accompany people all over the world through life’s joys and sorrows and to help others to sanctify moments of transition. As I step into the role of Rabbi at Temple Micah, I am excited to bring this same care and intention to our relationships and to the profound moments in your lives. 

I hope that you will be able to join us this year for High Holy Day services. The complete service schedule for both Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur is found in this mailing. Please note that in addition to our regular service options, we also offer family services on both Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur afternoon. The family services are designed for children ages 5-13 (accompanied by adults), but older and younger children are also welcome to attend. Please also join us for tashlich (weather permitting) at the Princeton Institute Woods. This will include an easy hike in the woods followed by the tashlich ceremony to symbolically “cast off” our sins into a flowing body of water.

There is always a lot happening at Temple Micah, including monthly Shabbat services, Tot Shabbat, religious school, adult education, and more. The 2015-2016 Temple Micah calendar is included with this mailing. Please take a look, mark your calendars, and let us know throughout the year of additional programming you would like to see at Temple Micah. Adrienne Rubin, our cantorial soloist, and I look forward to seeing you during the High Holy Day season and beyond. You can always check the Temple Micah website (temple-micah.org) or follow us on facebook for a complete listing of upcoming events. 

​As we look back on the year that has past, I also want to acknowledge my predecessor, Rabbi Vicki Seren Tuckman, z”l. It has been bittersweet to hear about the immense joy that Rabbi Vicki brought to her work, to her life and to all who were blessed to know her. I hope that you will each continue to share with me your memories of Rabbi Vicki so that her light may continue to shine through the Temple Micah community. 

As we prepare for the year ahead, may I be the first to wish you a happy and healthy new year.  Enjoy your summer and I look forward to seeing you at Temple Micah soon.

L'shalom,

Rabbi Roni
2015 “HIGH HOLY DAY” SCHEDULE
In keeping with our founding principles, all Temple Micah services and other programs, including High Holy Day services, are open to the public.  Our Congregation continues to enjoy the benefits of meeting in the beautiful, historic Presbyterian Church of Lawrenceville on Main Street (Route 206) in the Village of Lawrenceville.  Parking is available in the Church Parking lot, but PLEASE DO NOT PARK in any space marked "No Parking."  

We invite everybody to celebrate the New Year at a festive “Oneg” immediately following the Rosh Hashanah evening service.  On Yom Kippur, following the Neilah (Concluding Service), please join us for our annual Break Fast.  The Break Fast is open to everyone, but you must make a reservation before the holiday by calling (609) 896-0025. Your monetary donation, as well as any help for set-up and clean-up, will be greatly appreciated!
Child Care is available at the church during the daytime Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur Services for children up to age 8; cribs are available for infants.  Child Care is free; but space is limited, so please call Faith Wight at (609) 890-7943, (evenings), so she can make the necessary arrangements.  Children are welcome to attend the morning services, but are highly encouraged to attend the Family Services, Tashlich, Neilah, and Break Fast.  

Below is our High Holy Day schedule.  If you would like to help by setting up before or ushering at services, please contact Roy Lavine at us1express@aol.com. We are grateful for any help!  If you have any questions, call Temple Micah at (609) 921-1128 or contact Rabbi Roni at rabbironi@gmail.com or 267.872-8825. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________
ROSH HASHANAH evening  (followed by Oneg)


Sunday, September 13
  

8:00 pm

ROSH HASHANAH morning  (child care available)

Monday, September 14 

10:00 am

FAMILY SERVICE  (children/parents/grandparents of all ages)


    


1:00 pm
TASHLICH* (all ages! dress casually! wear sneakers! bring bread!)




3:00 pm


*Princeton Institute woods

YOM KIPPUR evening  (Kol Nidre)
  


Tuesday, September 22       

8:00 pm
YOM KIPPUR morning  (child care available)


Wednesday, September 23

10:00 am 
YIZKOR (Memorial Service)









1:00 pm
STUDY SESSION
(all ages welcome)

 






2:30 pm


FAMILY SERVICE w/TORAH READING (parents and children of all ages)

    
        

4:00 pm

NEILAH (Concluding Service)





        



5:30 pm
BREAK FAST  (approximately 6:30 pm)

Congregational Participation at Temple Micah Services…It is our tradition that congregants participate in our services by reading designated passages from the prayer book, poetic readings, or parts of the Hebrew liturgy. Reading parts will be assigned in advance. If you would like to participate (i.e. an English reading, a Torah aliyah, reading the Haftarah in English, chanting Haftarah blessings, or blowing Shofar)  – please contact Rabbi Roni at rabbironi@gmail.com or 267.872.8825.
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​__________________________________________________________________________________________
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